GCYS Board Meeting

5 October 2017 / 6:33 PM/ CONFERENCE ROOM

Attendees
Richard, Ed, John, Phillip, Lindsey

Agenda
Last Meeting Follow-up

New Business

Notes
Lindsey -

1. Texas City had a dog bite at the fields. Asked the attendee not to bring the dog back to
the games. (Dog was leashed and the child came up to the animal) Grandparent was sitting on
the player side of the field. We will be sending a suggestive letter to the littles parents on future
course.

Phillip -

1. There has been no D&P meeting. Game cards have been slow getting in from the

games and are slow to be updated.

2. Process - The referees will collect the cards, and the away coach will put the card in the

silver box at Fatima Fields.

3. Need for the referee to mark which card is which to eliminate confusion and a $50

charge if the card is not brought.
John -
1. Picture makeup day, October 26 at the Fatima Fields
2. 155 littles trophies were ordered

Coach Bear -
1. No new uniforms for the spring season. We will be using old Jerseys to supplement for
new kids.

2. Tournament refunds are on their way but it is taking time.

New nominating committee

4. SF Fields are having issues, we may not be continuing with those fields in the future.
Looking for a new field to move to. Are their additional options to move or consolidate
teams?

5. Full board meeting on the 23rd or 30th, Approximately 16 - 20 persons. Possible
opportunity to merge with another club.
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Action Items

1. Setup a meeting with the prospective new club by 10/9/17

Next Meeting Agenda



